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Welcome & Safety Information for your School Visit 

 

School Name:  

 

Name and contact details of lead teacher:  

 

Please confirm the year group(s) that will be attending:  

 

Confirmation of final number of attendees:  

Pupils:  

Teachers:  

Adult Supervisors:  

Essential Carers:  

 

Please confirm the method(s) of transport the group will be arriving by and number of vehicles:  

Cars:  

Coaches:  

Minibuses:  

 

Arrival (from 9.30am) & Departure (by 2.30pm) times:  

 

Would you like a talk about the animals from a member of the team when you visit the animal barn?  

 

 

Are there any pre-existing medical conditions within the group that we should be aware of? 

 

 

Important Information 

Welcome to Cattle Country Farm Park, we hope you have a great day with us. On arrival please 

park in our Overflow Carpark where a member of staff will come and meet you 

 

Please take note of the following safety information and share with all staff and 

supervisors on your visit: 

• The supervision of your children is your responsibility. All under-18s must be accompanied by a 

responsible adult and be supervised at all times. You must assess the suitability of play equipment 

for each child before use, and adhere to the rules for each attraction 

• Cattle Country Farm Park is an outdoor attraction, please make sure that all children wear 

suitable outdoor footwear and are dressed for the Great British Weather! 

• Please make sure that all children bring socks, refillable water bottles and are wearing trainers or 

footwear suitable for outdoor play 

• As many of our attractions are outside, the decision of what activities are available on the day 

(and timings) are decided by the Cattle Country Team. This decision is final and is to ensure safe 

use of equipment, adequate staffing and fair allocation of activities between all children on the 

visit 

• When entering our Indoor Play Barns and Sand Barn shoes must be removed and stored on the 

racking provided 
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• When using our slides, always make sure the exit is clear, tuck your arms in and slide one at a 

time. Children are not permitted to slide on laps, unless they are using the yellow wavy slide in 

the Top Play Barn 

• Please help us to keep the park tidy; use the Recycling & General Waste bins provided and do 

not throw balls or sand 

• If you would like to leave bags and coats, please speak to our team on arrival 

• If anyone in your group requires First Aid, please speak to a member of staff who will be able to 

assist. Any children who are not able to re-join the group after an accident must be collected by 

their parent or guardian as soon as possible. Please make sure that you have the Emergency 

Contact Details for each child to hand 

• We usually open our Gift Shop towards the end of your visit, and have items priced from £1. 

Our Gift Shop takes cash and card payments 

• Lost Property and Lost Children will be taken to the Gift Shop to be reunited 

• If you have any questions during your visit, please speak to a member of staff 

• Please be aware that you may not have sole use of the park during your visit and other schools 

may be in attendance 

 


